
July 15, 2004

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

          /RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: DEFERRAL OF ACRS REVIEW OF DRAFT REGULATORY GUIDE,
DG-1128, “CRITERIA FOR ACCIDENT MONITORING
INSTRUMENTATION FOR NUCLEAR POWER PLANTS,” (REVISION 4
TO REGULATORY GUIDE 1.97)

On June 16, 2004, Michael Mayfield wrote a memorandum that requested that the Advisory
Committee on Reactor Safeguards consider deferral of its review of the subject draft regulatory
guide, until after public comments had been requested and received by the staff. 

The Committee considered the subject request at its 514th meeting and it agrees with the staff
recommendation that its review can be deferred until after the public comments have been
received, and addressed by the staff. 
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